
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following the latest government advice, we are now able to invite children, not currently in school, for face to 

face meetings. We plan to do this through a series of socially distanced tea parties! It is up to parents 

whether they would like their children to attend but it will be a great opportunity for the children in each 

year group to see each other and their teachers. The tea parties will take place on the field. Children can 

wear home clothes but should be dressed to be outdoors, sun cream / hats or coats as required. Children may 

bring a picnic blanket or similar to sit on, and should bring a bottle of water. School will provide party food. 

We are working on a plan B in case of rain but we are determined not to have to cancel. The dates for your 

diaries are: 

Year 2—Monday 29th June  Year 3—Tuesday 30th June 

Year 4—Wednesday 1st July  Year 5—Thursday 2nd July 

Nursery—Monday 6th July  Reception—Tuesday 7th July 

Year1—Wednesday 8th July  Year 6—Tuesday 14th July 

Children should be dropped off at the field between 12.45—1.00pm and collected between 2.30—2.45pm. The 

children in school will be taken to the field to join their year group unless parents advise otherwise and may 

come to school in home clothes on the day of their year’s tea party. 

To help plan staffing and cake buying, please can parents email school askwith@ycatschools.co.uk or leave a 

message on the school phone (by Tuesday 23rd June) advising whether or not they would like their child to 

join in the tea parties. 

A reminder that children currently attending school, should bring their PE kits to school every Monday, they 

will be sent home every Friday for washing. Named water bottles and named sun cream can be kept in PE 

bags whilst not in use.  

Unfortunately, our deliveries of fresh fruit and vegetables for the infant children’s snack for break time 

have not resumed. Parents may send in a break time snack for their child, we request the snacks are healthy 

ie no chocolate, sweets or crisps. 

Yours faithfully, Mrs E Nayler 
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Headteacher:  Mrs E Nayler   Contact via telephone:  01943 462896 or email:  askwith@ycatschools.co.uk 

***We are a nut free school!*** 

No nuts in any snacks or packed lunches please 

TERM DATES—Full term dates for year 2020-2021 are on the school website 

Summer term ends—Friday 17th July at 2pm  School opens Tuesday 8th September 2020 


